
 

Posted: June 20, 2024 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  

REGULAR MEETING OF THE LMCD BOARD 

LAKE MINNETONKA CONSERVATION DISTRICT (LMCD) 

 

 

June 26, 2024 

7:00 p.m. 

  

Wayzata City Hall 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, the LMCD Board of Directors will NOT be hosting an in-person 

meeting on Wednesday, June 26, 2024, at Wayzata City Hall, 600 Rice Street, Wayzata MN 

55391. The next regularly scheduled Board meeting will be on July 10, 2024. Questions can be 

directed to LMCD Staff at 952-745-0789. 

 


